
Mr. Ed ar er 
Vice resident 
Fi rat National ank 
Fort orth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Parker: 

October 30, 1950 

Plea e accept our thank for the luncheon given by the 
Fort orth Clearing Hou e Association on Wedneeday, 
October 18th honoring the Airports Advisory Committee wlich 
was ,neeting in Fort Worth the week of October 16-20. 

It wa one of the nicest luncheons that I have had the plea ure 
of attending, and I believe all the gue ta present had the s me 
feeling . 

With best regards. I am 

MHH:mak / 

CC - Mr. Amon Q. Carter 

Very truly yours, 

1 . H . au 
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... :r. Roscoe Smith. M r. & Asat. Sec. 
Fort Worth Clearing House ~s•n 
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